JAPANESE UNIVERSITIES ALUMNI ASSOCIATION IN BANGLADESH



28, Indira Road,(1st Floor) Farmgate, Dhaka-1215.

Telephone: 481-22116, Cell: 01749-762539 E-mail: info@juaab-bd.org, Web: www.juaab-bd.org

January 14, 2021

Dear Honorable JUAAB Member

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Annual General Meeting (AGM) of JUAAB will be held at the end of March 2021 and before that JUAAB election will also be organized. As per JUAAB constitution executive committee of JUAAB already formed a three member election commission headed by Professor Dr. A.K.M. Moazzem Hussain.

It is necessary to mention here that for holding election we need to prepare a valid voter list. The life members and the General members who have no dues will consider as the legal voter.

I, therefore, would like to request you to clear your dues by January 25, 2021 and become an honorable valid voter in the JUAAB EC election, 2021.

Your kind cooperation is highly appreciated in this regard.

Thanking you,

(Professor Dr. Mohammed Abdullah Khan) General Secretary, JUAAB JUAAB
Estd: September 2000